
Dump Truck 

The District dump truck is 36 years old and is in need of replacement. Due to CARB emissions 

regulations, we are currently restricted to using this vehicle for no more than 1,000 miles a year. We 

come close to that mileage every year. 

 

 

 

The rear bed door is unsafe to operate and has required that two people open and close when making 

trips to the dump or when offloading sand, wood chips or other materials at sites.  

What we need in a dump truck is that the Gross Vehicle Weight (GVW) be under 26,000 pounds, so that 

it can be operated by anyone with a Class A License. Additionally, our usage requires that the bed have a 

high wall. Dump trucks in the sub-26,000 pound weight class typically have short sided beds that are 

dangerous when carrying scrap metal or obsolete furniture. 

We have located a used dump truck in Hanford. It is a 2013 International 4300 with an automatic 

transmission, appears to be in great condition and meets all of our specifications.  The cost is $52,395, 

excluding tax and registration fees. This price includes a brand new, custom-made bed with higher walls. 

 



We searched for comparable dump trucks within a 250 mile radius and came up with the following 

results: 

2019 International     $92,053  Stockton 
2019 International  $92,900  Sacramento 
2018 Ford F-750  $88,941  Sacramento 
 

Expanding our search area, we came up with the following results: 

2017 International  $68,000  North Carolina 
2014 International  $49,900  Virginia 
 

Here is the dump truck we recommend purchasing to maintain the safe working capability of our 

department. The bed is not shown because it would require 6-8 weeks to fabricate and install.  

 

 

 

 


